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General Membership Meeting Minutes 
Monday, March 11, 2019 
Fabled Table, 7:00 p.m. 

In Attendance (30) 
Chuck Alcorn, Chelsey Berry, Chris Cammarata, John Canning, Maggie Connor, Bill Donovan, Nan Donovan, Bill Gatti, Joan 
Gielas, Tom Hardy, Arthur James, Todd Kilgore, Joan Kimmel, Jeff Martin, Ryan McNulty, Deirdre Menchaca, Gregory 
Mucha, Molly Onufer, Neil Parham, Nichele Parker, Stephen Pascal, Chelsea Prior, Henry Reese, Sherah Rothman, Robert 
Rubinstein, Julie Segner, Patrick Sweeney, Richard Thompson, Wrenna Watson, Matt Williamson 
 

Introduction 
The regular monthly meeting for the membership of the Allegheny City Central Association was held on Monday, 
March 11, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. in the meeting room at Fabled Table.  The meeting was presided by Nichelle Parker 
and recorded by Sherah Rothman. 
 

Announcements/General Discussion 
 
Mucha motioned to approve the January and February General Membership minutes; seconded by Thompson. Motion passes. 
 
Molly Onufer from the Office of Community Affairs made a number of announcements.  (Inclusive Innovation Summit, 
Women’s Business Enterprise, St Patrick’s Day Parking/Shuttle, 211 United Way of Southwest PA- Free income tax prep, 
Census is hiring- 2020Census.gov, Housing Opportunity Fund, License and Inspection Review- looking for board member, 
Update on Jefferson Rec Center.) 
 
Renna Watson (Legislative Director) from the Office of Councilwoman Darlene Harris introduced herself.  
 
Tom Hardy provided brief introductory remarks on Garden Theater project history and explanation of consulting parties 
agreement that has been modified to allow demolition of 4, 6, and 8 North Ave to occur. Bill Gatti of Trek Development, Rick 
Belloli of Q Development, and Robert Rubenstein of the URA were on hand to present preliminary options for the new 
building to be constructed and answer questions on Garden Theater Block development.  
 
Parker announced that ACCA is currently recruiting members for Board of Director positions. Elections will take place in May 
and nominations can be sent to elections@accapgh.org.   
 
Jeff Martin has taken a position campaign manager for re-election of school board member Kevin Carter. 
 
New business- Parker any interest in concrete or sidewalk work contact her as group in community getting discount rate. 
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